
  

Folkfest 2017

On April 11, 2017, Lions Club President Dianna Dalton presents a
$1000.00 cheque to Deb Masso of the Port Alberni Folkfest Society.  The
Donation was in support of Canada Day Celebrations to be held on July 1.
Bessie Brooks displays a sign acknowledging a contribution by B.C.
Gaming.
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